
Davenport East Little League is looking for enthusiastic and dedicated umpires for the 
upcoming season!  Whether you're an experienced official or new to the game, we 
welcome all who are interested in making a difference on the field. 

Details: 

Flexible scheduling 

Training provided - no experience necessary 

Paid and volunteer positions are available 

Great opportunity to support local youth baseball 

If you love the game and want to be a part of the action, we'd love to have you join our team! 

For more information or to sign up, contact Alex Westmoreland at 563-396-5200 or email 
daveastpresident@gmail.com. 

Let's play ball!! 
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